
 

 
PULSe Trader Workstation Enhancement Release 5.5.0 
 
Reference ID:  C2019091802 

Overview  

Beginning the week of September 23, 2019, Cboe Options Exchange (“Cboe Options”) will rollout a new 
software version for the PULSe Trader Workstation.  PULSe users will be notified in advance of the rollout 
to their specific terminals. 

Cboe Options Integration 

Back-end changes have been made to the PULSe application in preparation for the C1 technology 
migration to the Bats technology platform, which will be effective October 7, 2019, pending regulatory 
approval. No functional or visible changes have been made with this release.  
 
Questions regarding this upgrade may be directed to the Cboe Operations Support Center (OSC).    
 
We appreciate your business and remain committed to powering your potential with Cboe products, 
technologies and solutions. 
 
Cboe Operations Support Center 
866.728.2263 
osc@cboe.com 
 

https://batsintegration.cboe.com/c1
https://batsintegration.cboe.com/c1
mailto:osc@cboe.com
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